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MEDIA ALERT 

USFOODSAFETY.COM PROVIDES COMPLETE, UP-TO-DATE LIST OF RECALLED PEANUT 
BUTTER PRODUCTS LINKED TO THE NATIONWIDE SALMONELLA OUTBREAK 

WILMINGTON, MASS, JANUARY 20, 2009:  US Food Safety Corporation announced today its 

website, USFoodSafety.com, the first website to provide consumers with the most up-to-date food safety 

alerts, recalls, advice and columns, will provide a complete, easy-to-access listing of all recalled peanut 

butter and peanut paste products.  The recalled products have been linked to the recent nationwide 

salmonella outbreak, which has sickened many people and caused at least six deaths. 

The updated recall list can be found at http//blog.USFoodSafety.com.  Consumers can continue to check the 

list for updates or sign up for free subscriptions to USFoodSafety.com’s e-mail alert service at 

http://www.usfoodsafety.com/subscribe.  By signing up for the e-mail alert service, members will 

automatically receive the latest food safety product alerts, delivered directly to their inboxes.  

USFoodSafety.com also provides the latest food safety articles, covering food safety tips, general food 

safety handling tips, as well as food safety topics of interest, like the recent impact of melamine in our food 

supply chain. 

About US Food Safety Corporation 

US Food Safety Corporation is a privately funded, woman-owned company located in Massachusetts. 
Through its web site USFoodSafety.com the company intends to become the premier "one-stop" source 
of consumer information related to food alerts, recalls and safe food handling. 
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